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ST. ANDREW’S RESOURCES FOR SENIORS SYSTEM 
ANNOUNCES NEW 2011-2014 BOARD MEMBERS 

 
St. Louis, MO (July 20, 2011) – St. Andrew’s Resources for Seniors System, a non-
profit senior services organization, announces its board members through 2014: 
 
William Showalter, VP and CIO of Sisters of Mercy Health System, graduate of the 
University of Pittsburgh, IBM-Tivoli Board of Advisors; 
 
David Breckenridge, Principal at the Moneta Group in Clayton, Duke University (A.B.), 
Washington University (MBA), the St. Louis NCADA chapter, St. Michael’s Houses; 
 
Timothy McFarlin, Attorney at Clark Law Firm, University of Missouri-Columbia grad, 
St. Louis University School of Law, Volunteer Lawyers and Accountants for the Arts 
(non-board member volunteer); 
 
David Cissell, retired Director of Financial Systems at Monsanto, St. Louis University 
grad, Little Sisters of the Poor Advisory Board (executive committee); 
 
Tammy Burton, Managing Director at PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP, St. Louis 
University Graduate, Metro St. Louis YWCA Board, United Way Women Leadership 
Society Cabinet, United Way Metro East Youth Services Allocation Committee, Missouri 
Society of CPAs and AICPA. 
 
ABOUT ST. ANDREW’S RESOURCES FOR SENIORS SYSTEM 
For more than 50 years, St. Andrew’s Resources for Seniors System has been the place where 
seniors, their families and caregivers find answers.  Whether it’s occasional help that allows a 
senior to remain independent at home, a comfortable retirement residence that feels like home, 
or an assisted living or skilled nursing facility, St. Andrew’s is addressing the needs of our aging 
population. Thanks to donations to our Charitable Foundation, we are able to assist seniors at 
all income levels, helping them find and access the support they need so they can Worry Less.  
Connect with St. Andrew’s online! Blog | Facebook | LinkedIn | Twitter | YouTube 
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